
TO:   PARK AND RECREATION COMMITTEE  

FROM:  PUBLIC WORKS SUPERVISOR JOE ZIERDEN 

MEETING OF:  JANUARY 11th 2024 

SUBJECT: STAFF REPORT  

 

BACKGROUND: 

Attached is the proof based on the previous meetings discussion for directional signage.  The 

wording can be changed to whatever name is desired, the biggest decision is if any alterations 

to the pictographs or format is desired. 

REQUESTED ACTION: 

Direction to finalize naming and pictograph alterations/layout changes would be appreciated.   

 

 




